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May 26, 2023 
 
 
AMES WATER TREATMENT PLANT 
ATTN: DEAN SAYRE 
515 CLARK AVE 
AMES, IA 50010 
 
 
Subject: 2023 Supplement Specifications to SUDAS Approval Letter 

PWSID No. IA8503039 - Project No. W2023-0380   
Permit No.       
       

Dear Mr. Sayre: 
 
We have completed our review of the 2023 Supplemental Specifications to the Iowa Statewide Urban 

Design and Specifications (SUDAS) and determined these standard specifications for water mains 
are in accordance with our current rules.  Therefore, these specifications are approved for use 
for future projects relating to water main construction submitted for Ames.  
 
When making submittals for water main projects, the engineer must state on the plans and appropriate 
DNR schedule that the construction shall be in accordance with the approved standard specifications 
currently on file with this Department.  If there are any deviations in the specifications as they apply to a 
particular project, such deviations can be covered through additional provisions and must be submitted 
with the project. 
 
Our review of these specifications has considered only material standards and installation methods as 
outlined by the requirements of this Department. Any major changes in current policies may require the 
updating of these specifications.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Anna Seeger via e-mail at anna.seeger@dnr.iowa.gov or by 
telephone at 515-725-0227.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anna Seeger 

Environmental Engineer 
Water Supply Engineering 
 
cc:    City of Ames; Attn: Dean Sayre; 515 Clark Ave, Ames, IA 50010 
   Field Office No. 5 - Des Moines 
  Files: PWSID No. IA8503039 (green folder)   
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